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Proposed Home Occupation 

Public Hearing Announcement 
January 31, 2018 

 
 

The City of Castle Rock has received an application for a City Business License from Mr. Gabe Bergman 
to establish a home occupation to repair and refinish firearms in his residence at 305 North Street NE. 
Since the proposed home occupation is to be located in an existing, 200 square foot accessory building, a 
conditional use permit and a variance from the City are also required.  As a result, the Castle Rock 
Hearings Examiner will be conducting a public hearing to receive comments on the proposed home 
occupation on Friday February 16, 2018 at 4:00 pm in the Castle Rock Senior Center, located 
at 222 2nd Ave SW. In addition, written comments to the Hearings Examiner may also be submitted, 
provided that they are received by the City Clerk no later than 3 pm February 16, 2018.   
 
It is anticipated that this will be the only time to comment on the proposed home occupation. A copy of 
the applications and the Staff Report to the City Hearings Examiner, are available for review at Castle 
Rock City Hall, 141 A Street SW, between the hours of 8:30 am to 4:00 pm, Monday through Friday. If 
you have questions about the proposed home occupation, the public hearing, or if accommodations need 
to be made in order for you to participate in the hearing, please contact Karlene Akesson at 360-274-8181 
or kakesson@ci.castle-rock.wa.us. 
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